Received 3:12 PM February 5, 2019 Susan J. Jeanfavre Assistant Town Clerk

Morris Ordinance Committee Minutes of February 04, 2019

The regular meeting of the Morris Ordinance Committee was called to order at 1:03 pm by Chairman JoAnn Battistone. In attendance were Chairman JoAnn Battistone, Town Clerk Laura Halloran, Bev Huntley, and Maureen Doyle.

On a motion by Bev Huntley, second by Laura Halloran, it was voted to apporve the minutes of November 05, 2018 as reported. Unanimous.

Old Business

Chairman Battistion reported that she has received negatitive phone calls about the proposed Beach and Recreation ordinance concerning parking passes that will be brought to the upcoming town meeting. The concerns that were expressed to her were the availibility of last minute passes when the Town Clerk's office was closed and if a name was omitted from a list of event guests would the parking attendant be able to resolve the problem. Since the proposed ordinance has been scheduled to be presented at the next town meeting it was agreed that there was nothing the Committee could do at this point.

Laura Halloran will update the Town's website, before the next scheduled town meeting, with an adendum section for passed ordinances that have not been sent to American Legal Publishing for update.

New Business

An email (01-30-19 @10:57:16 AM) from First Selectman Tom Weik was reviewed and agreed that no changes to building permit fees was necessary.

On a motion by Bev Hultley, second by Laura Halloran, it was voted to adjourned at 1:59 pm. Unanimous.

Respectfully submitted, Maureen Doyle, Secretary